
 

 6th July 2021 

Dear Parents 

 

Oathall PTA are planning a silent auction as a fundraiser on 2nd October 2021 and we are 

looking for donations! 

 

Are you able to donate anything or any service to help us? Do you have any particular talent 

that you would like to donate as a prize? It could be anything from a car service to a musical 

recital? Or do you perhaps have a caravan or holiday property that you would be willing to 

offer? We are looking for a wide variety of prizes and so we would be so grateful if you 

could help us out! 

 

Please email opta@oathall.org with any ideas or donations. 

 

Thank you! 

From Oathall PTA 


